Maxer, Julie

From:

Sent: 10 December 2021 15:48

To: M&CP - Licensing

Subject: Objection to Barbie Green's application for extending off sales hours of alcohols

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

Dear Town Clerk officer,

Hello. I'm writing in connection with Barbie Green's application for extending off sales times of alcohols. As a house
owner of Roman House, | wish to object strongly to this application for the following reasons:

1) This is a heavy residential area, and the extended off-sale hours of alcohol are very likely to affect the life of
residents, especially on security issues.

2) | see no necessity of selling alcohol from as early as 9am in the morning. Unless, the business owner is so caring
about offering drinks to someone seeking alcohols just about 160m away from a girl's school, which raises another
concern about children's safety.

3) | see no necessity of extending the hours to 10.30pm Monday to Sunday either. For instance, if | may ask, what's
the point of extending the off-sales hours to 10.30pm on Sunday when this restaurant is closed at 17.00pm?

With all respect, | can only view such application as a sly act that shows no consideration or responsibility to the
residents who are actually living here.

Thank you for your time.

Yours sincerely,
Lingshu Li Wu





